
Appendix D – Responders original correspondence – 3rd Consultation 

Date received Comments 

03-Oct-2018 

email 

Dear Sir 

 

My name is *****, and I'm a resident of *** Baslow Road, Totley, Sheffield. 

 

I'm writing in response to your letter Ref TR/T/TRO/03 dated 26th 

September. 

 

I'm disappointed to hear that your are proposing to downgrade the parking 

restriction from double red to double yellow to the east of the pedestrian 

crossing.  

 

Please could you consider keeping the double red for a short distance either 

side of the access road that runs between 259 and 261 Baslow Road? Since 

the newly enlarged school opened in September we are regularly 

experiencing cars parked within a few feet of the entrance to this access 

road. It makes both entry into and exit from this road dangerous - especially 

exit, as visibility down Baslow Road can be severely limited as a result of this 

parking. I sincerely believe that the possibility of a serious accident has been 

greatly increased by this parking, and that only a no-stopping regulation 

would be sufficiently strong to deter people from leaving their cars here 

during school-run journeys. 

 

Thank you for your attention. 

Regards, 

******* 

10-Oct-2018 

Phone Call 

Conversation regarding impact of the reduced restriction and its effect on 

potential obstruction of the access to 261-271 Baslow Road. Resident agreed 

that the Red Line restriction was the only restriction to prevent vehicles 

being parked across or near the entrance to the access and requested that 

restriction proposal be reinstated. 

 


